
Newsletter Editor Report 

 
  Since the last Assembly. I’ve published 7 issues of Northern Hi Lights, and printed and 
mailed 45 to 47 copies of each issue. 

   Printing and mailing them is not a duty of the editor, and I plan to give up doing it 
when my term as editor ends.  I’ve managed to do it at a cost of $1 each, and will have 
supplies, including a printer or two, that I will give to anyone willing to print and mail the 
newsletter.  I’ve enjoyed doing it, but it does require that I’m home at the time of each 
issue, and my wife and I would like to do more travelling as long as we can, and I was 
reminded of rotation of service by another member.  Printing and mailing costs were 
close to $5.00 each when I started in January 2014, so doing it has felt like a worthwhile 
service, since I was saving New York North a substantial amount. 

John O.   


